Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
Notice is hereby given that the Emergency Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Neelam Uppal, M.D., on May 15, 2019, has been withdrawn. At the Board’s meeting held on June 7, 2019, the Petitioner withdrew her Petition for Declaratory Statement.  The person to be contacted regarding this Petition is: Claudia Kemp, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, or from MQA.Medicine@FLHealth.gov.
